
  PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

  TOWN OF DEEP RIVER, CONNECTICUT 

 Town Hall 174 Main Street Deep River, Connecticut 06417 
 

 

The Regulations Committee meeting of the Deep River Planning and Zoning Commission was 

held on Thursday, June 7, 2018 at the Deep River Town Hall and called to order at 5:30 p.m.  

 

Members present: Sara Denegre, Bruce Edgerton, Janet Edgerton, Anthony Bolduc, Ben Whalen, 

Chris Desrosiers and Zoning Enforcement Officer Cathie Jefferson.   

 

1. Discussion the draft Floating District regulations. The Committee reviewed the draft and 

asked that the State Office of Legislative Research Report be included in the handout. The 

committee decided to present the draft to the full Commission for possible setting of a Public 

Hearing. 

 

2. Meeting adjourned at 6:15. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Cathie Jefferson 


